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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

Pensilva Youth FC 
 
We completed our final match of the season last 
Sunday. The match was against St  Dennis. The 
final score was 4-1 to Pensilva. We finished the 
season as double cup winners and have been 
promoted from the B league to the A league.  
 
Thank to you Paul Lambert for coaching us and 
we look forward to starting next season on      
winning streak!  

Pensilva Carnival—Saturday 7th July 2018 
 

The Carnival this year will be on Saturday 7th July 2018. Entries for Carnival Queen, King 
and Flower Girl are now open. Application forms can be collected from the school office. 

Entries must be received on or before 2pm on 1st June 2018.  

Wednesday 30th May 2018 —  60 minutes (and the rest!)   
make-over of the school grounds 

 
Pre-school, school parents and the PSA are joining forces 

during half term to spruce up the school grounds.  
 

If you are free and are able to help, please come along!  
 

We are hoping to tidy up the front playground with the painting of the fences, garden area 
etc.  

 
Bring a friend, bring your brushes and your picnic. We are starting at 

9.30am and look forward to seeing you. All welcome and any help most appreciated.  
 

Cake, tea and coffee all served with a smile. 
 

Need further details? Speak to Alex Putna 07985387472. 

It’s been an exciting half term! Each year group has been busy working on their topics. 
There’s lots more to look forward to in the final half term of the year. Please keep in touch 
with what’s going on through our website www.pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk and via             
Facebook .end of the year. Every day at school counts! I hope the children enjoy their 
week off next week, we look forward to seeing them all again on Monday 4th June.  



Attendance 
 
Tiddy          86.11% 
 
Loveny         91.88% 
 
Warleggan   94.18% 
 
Tamar         97.41% 
 
Lynher        98.94% 
 
Well done Lynher class for this week’s  
highest attendance! 

 
28-05-18 to 01-06-18 Half Term 
04-06-18  Back to school 
07-06-18 Inset day. School closed 
08-06-18  Inset day. School closed 
12-06-18 CCC enhanced transition day 
14-06-18  Sports Day 
19-06-18 CCC enhanced transition day 
21-06-18  Reserve Sports Day 
29-06-18  Spectacular Science Show 
03-07-18  Meet Your Tutor Year 7 at CCC 
18/19-07-18 CCC  standard transition  day 

20-07-18 Last day of term 
23-07-18 Inset day 
24-07-18 Inset day 
04-09-18 Inset day 
05-09-18 Back to school 
19-10-18  Last day of term 
22-10-18 to 26-10-18 Half Term 
20-12-18 Last day of term 
21-12-18 to 06-01-19 Christmas Holiday 
07-01-19 Back to school 
15-02-19 Last day of term 
18-02-19 to 22-02-19 February Half term 
25-02-19 Back to school 

Whole school Attendance 
94.25% 
 
Authorised Absences        
5.07% 
 
Unauthorised Absences     
0.68% 
 
Lates                                
0.78%               

Reading Challenge 
 
Well done to all those 
children who              
successfully completed 
the reading challenge last 
half term.  
 
Loveny 46% 
Warleggan 57% 
Tamar  28% 
 
Well done to Warleggan class.  

 
 

We have had a number of cases of headlice in hair over the last few days. Over 
half term, we would appreciate all hair for children and being treated accordingly (if 
applicable). Thank you for your cooperation.  


